
Countdown to the New School Year - What You Should Know 
 
 

The countdown to the new school year is underway! There are only 32 more days until 
school begins. We are ready and excited to welcome students back onto campus soon. 
Freshmen begin Monday, August 2 and all other students return Tuesday, August 3.  
 
 

 A return to in-person learning for the 2021/2022 school year is strongly 
encouraged for all students. For students who want to continue remote 
learning, Agua Fria Online is now enrolling. 

 
 

 Effective July 1, masks are optional for students, staff and visitors at all Agua 
Fria UHSD schools and facilities. In support of individuals who elect to wear a 
face covering, schools will continue to provide masks to students, staff and 
visitors who request one. 

 
 

 Principals will send out forms and school-specific information the week of 
July 12, including protocols related to mitigation of Covid-19, transportation, 
meals, technology insurance, athletics, etc. 

 
 

 Reconnect at Back-To-School Night with friends and teachers. Save the Date: 
7/28 Canyon View, 7/29 Verrado, 8/2 Desert Edge, 8/3 Agua Fria, 8/5 
Millenium. 

The District will continue to monitor guidance from health officials to determine if our 
back-to-school plans need to be modified. The health and safety of students, staff and 
community will continue to be at the forefront of our decisions, along with open, 
transparent and timely communication. 

Should you need additional information about the new school year, please contact the 
school, submit your question here or connect to Megan Griego, Director of 
Communications & Strategic Initiatives: mgriego@aguafria.org  

Thank you. 

Megan Griego 

Director of Communications & Strategic Initiatives 
 
 

 

https://sites.google.com/aguafria.org/non-traditional-programs/home
https://www.aguafria.org/domain/27
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1rCwp_g_1SMX8H0EzQTz5XlqI3aLXdtraUcckVViovQo/edit
mailto:mgriego@aguafria.org

